
The Train SheetIssue 199 - October/November/December 2023

Page 8

2024 WP Historic Convention - Oroville, Ca.
- Kerry Cochran

Convention Co-chair

The FRRS/WPRM 2024 Convention is being held in Oroville, California, on April 11th, 12th and 13th, 2024. 
The event will be held at the Feather Falls Casino and Lodge, 3 Alverda Drive, Oroville, California, 95966.

In returning to the “Gateway to the Feather River Canyon”, hopefully this will give our attendees an op-
portunity to see the Oroville area. There is a lot of rail-
road history in the area.

We need help with all aspects of the convention, so 
please think about giving us a hand. We need volun-
teers to help with setup, registration, the store, hosting 
presentations, cleanup and a bunch of other things!

We are looking for presenters and presentations for 
the 2024 convention. Please volunteer to give a pre-
sentation on a Western Pacific Railroad, Sacramento 
Northern Railroad or Tidewater Southern Railroad sub-
ject, molding of any of the three railroads or a subject 
that has ties to any of the railroads.

Please let the convention staff know if you can help 
out as a convention volunteer or as a presenter. Please 
send us an email at convention@WPLives.org to vol-
unteer or if you have other questions or comments.

We have not scheduled all the programs for the con-
vention yet, please watch the FRRS website and publi-
cations for updates. You can view the convention page 
at convention.WPLives.org.

The Saturday night banquet speaker has not been arranged as of this date. Currently we are planning on 
a buffet style banquet for the dinner Saturday night.

For those convention goers who enjoy model-layout tours, we have not been able to confirm any layout 
tours in the area yet. We working to see what can be arranged, please watch the website for more infor-
mation.

The FRRS web page for the convention will be updated as more information becomes available and con-
vention schedules are finalized. Online registration can also be done there.

Should you have any questions, please contact Eugene Vicknair or Kerry Cochran You can always send a 
message via the convention team’s email address: convention@WPLives.org.


